PHOTOGRAPHS
It is hoped we can take a few photos today for the Cheshire Group Website and for Group publicity.

If you have any objection to this or the inclusion of the names of the riders and horses on the website (especially if you are the parent or guardian of a junior rider) please let the ride secretary know and we will respect your request.

Chris Taylor

